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I oppose this bill because it's ridiculous over reach. The writers of our US Constitution 

didn't write the Second Amendment and write the term militia into to pretend the 

Government had it's ability to check and balance itself!! 

 

The Oregon Constitutional Framers put this term in for the same reason to step even 

above the US Constitution and give the free people of Oregon more teeth and 

standing.  

 

A militia is outside the framework of the government.  The National Guard is 

controlled literally by the Governor of Oregon. Which is obviously the government.   

 

An Unregulated Militia is necessary to keep local and State government in check. It is 

a balance of power.  

 

This balance is in place not to make the government comfortable but in fact 

uncomfortable and willing to stay within the honest confines of the Oregon and or US 

Constitution.   

 

Any attempt to change this is quite literally tyrannical in nature. Tyrants are why we 

succeeded and became our great nation.  

 

Vote NO on SB 947 and choose to not continue waging war on the lawful free 

citizens of Oregon.   

 

No!!!! 


